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8th November 2021 
 

Dear parents/carers,  
 

Re: Year 2 Kingswood residential  
 

Further to our initial query over interest in the Year 2 residential in July and an initial £10 deposit payment, a 
powerpoint presentation was sent to you last week: https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/11/Kingswood-presentation-21-22.pdf, providing you with further information 
regarding the residential visit in June 2022. Today, after school, you also have the opportunity to hold a 
conversation with the Year 2 staff if there are any specific questions you wish to address with them.  
 

If you have not yet declared your interest for your child to attend the residential, it is not too late. If you 
would now like your child to attend the residential visit, please pay a £10 deposit on ParentPay by no later 
than Friday 4th December.  
 

Place of visit: Kingswood Trust Residential, Holyhead Rd, Perton, Wolverhampton WV7 3AP  
https://discover-kingswood.org.uk/ 
 

Date(s): 6th-7th June 2022 (potential further date should numbers be higher 13th-14th June)  
 

Type of activities on offer (to be confirmed nearer the time):  
Using a compass 
Animal nests and shelters 
Kingswood Common walk 
Den building 
Adventure ropes and tree climbing 
 

Cost: £78.00 
 

As a £10 deposit will have been paid, there is £68.00 remaining to pay. This can be paid via ParentPay either 
in full or by instalments by Friday 4th March 2022.  
 

As children will be needed to be completely trusted to represent our school and remain safe whilst on 
residential, we will be evaluating all pupils’ behaviour very carefully from now until we attend. If necessary, 
your child’s place on this residential will be reviewed with the senior leadership team.  
 

We are incredibly excited to be able to offer this opportunity for your child, especially following the prior 
year’s lockdown, and the Year 2 Team are thoroughly looking forward to making lifelong memories with 
them at Laches Wood.  If you do have any questions that you wish to discuss, please arrange a further 
conversation with us via the front office staff.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School  
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